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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON 
COASTWIDE NON-WHITING MIDWATER TRAWL EXEMPTED FISHING PERMIT (EFP) 

FINAL ACTION AND GEAR MODIFICATION EFP REVIEW 
 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) appreciates the efforts of the non-whiting midwater trawl 
fishery in avoiding salmon bycatch.  The SAS also appreciates all the communication over the past 
year to keep the SAS informed on the progress of the fishery, and support the continued 
development of this fishery and its efforts to limit salmon bycatch.   
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